
 NO. 29-2015               

 

 NOTICE OF INTENT TO FILE APPLICATION 

 

Elko County will file a grant application with the USDA-Rural Development Utilities Programs, 

for the purpose of financing the Montello Springs Rehab project to meet the present and future 

needs of the water demands of Montello, Elko County.   

 

The total cost of the project is approximately $500,000 and the projected grant amount is 

approximately $500,000.  This matter will be scheduled for public discussion and comments at 

the Elko County Commission meeting on May 6, 2015 at 3:00 p.m. (Pacific Time) in the Nannini 

Administration Building, Suite 102 located at 540 Court Street, Elko, Nevada 89801. 

 

Questions concerning the project can be directed to Lynn Forsberg, Director of Public Works at 

775-738-6816 ext. 211 
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